Hi Peter,

Unfortunately, the Hillhust Sunnyside Planning Committee will be
cancelling the July 11 meeting due to a variety of reasons (Stampede
week, summer vacation, etc).

Given that you have already explained that the new DP will take up the
same footprint as the prior DP and we haven't heard strong opposition
from neighbours, we don’t anticipate that there will be objections and will
wait for the DP through the City.

Thanks so much for offering to meet with us!

Lisa Chong Community Planning Coordinator Hillhurst Sunnyside
Community Association 1320 - 5 Avenue NW Calgary, AB T2N

0S2 lisa.c@hsca.ca | www.hsca.ca | HSCA Planning News Blog (403) 283-
0554 x229 | Office Hours on Tues/Thurs

CITY OF CALGARY
ECEIVED

IN COUNCIL CHAMBER
P(»bll‘c
JUL 31 2017
ITEM;_CPC20i 7 - 2.50

Ql_ﬂl’- b~

CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT




